
New Director: Greg Steele
Hello from Manitoba.
I am excited to be your new director and hope to meet some new 
friends in person, or perhaps online or on the phone.
I have retired once, and hardly have a day off! I hope to become 
a better horseman this year, and also learn to drive my Fjords; 
the most amazing, versatile, thrifty and easy to work with breed.
I have been involved with living history,historical re-enactment 
of the fur trade and the early years of the North West Mounted 
Police for over 20 years. I am daydreaming of the day I can walk 
into a rendezvous of buck skinners with my camp on my horses 
back and using my tent pole as a walking stick.

I challenge you to try some-
thing new this year - push 
your limits. Maybe offer a 
workshop or find a way to use 
our love of horses for some 
greater good. Is there a fund-
raising ride within you reach? 
Call some friends and hit the 
trail.
For those of you who have 
been members for some time, 
take a look at the Board of 
Directors. We always are 
looking for new members. 

Don’t be afraid to discuss the 
issue with friends and family. 
Perhaps you already know 
a good candidate. The organiza-
tion will thank you.
We are losing a couple of our 
long term western directors this 
fall and if you know someone who 
would be great in this job please 
contact us and let us know. 
We are always open to having 
new ideas presented on keep-
ing this wonderful organization 
vibrant.

See you down the trail.
Greg Steele

Aka 9toes
gsteele4570@gmail.com

Or home 204-725-1608


